
TLQMC President’s Newsletter – July 1, 2021 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
I’m just sitting here trying to think of anything that is newsworthy other than the weather and I’m 
coming up blank—OH Yay, Joe Rutherford had a hole in one on Monday on hole #11.  It is Joe’s first here 
at Trilogy so the next time you see him get him to buy you a drink! 
 
Keep in mind our next tournament is the Dry Heat tournament scheduled for August 9th and 10th.  The 
Dry Heat is a really fun tournament if you can handle the heat.  More information will be coming out 
shortly. 
 
The golf course is still in very good shape; fairways are really nice, and the greens are adjusting to the 
higher temperatures.  For those of you who are still here give Kevin a big thanks for the job he is doing 
with the limited resources he has to work with. 
 
Pretty much out of thinks to talk about, stay healthy and be good to one another. 
 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 
 


